
October 25, 2013 

 

Dear Commissioners, Advisors, Observers and other Interested Persons, 

The Home Office is sending you a clean version as well as a redlined version of the Act as revised by 

Shelley, Alice and me following the extensive comments we received  last summer from commissioners  

(and  subsequently from some  members of the Style Committee).  At the meeting on November 15 and 

16, we will operate with the clean copy.  However, we wanted you to see how the Act has changed from 

the last time you saw it. 

On Friday, November 15, we will start with Article 12 on Security Interests.  Professor Neil Cohen from 

the UCC community will be present to assist us and answer questions.   Our next topic will be domestic 

violence, and then we will review questions posed  by the National Apartment Association.   

 At the meeting I will provide you with an agenda of all the topics we will be covering.  I just wanted you 

to know in advance about our first day. 

This Act in my opinion is too long so one of the issues for you to be thinking about is what can we cut. 

I look forward to seeing all of you on November 15. 

Sincerely, 

Joan Zeldon, Chair 

Copies to:  Shelley Kurtz and Alice Noble-Allgire 

                

  


